
 

 
 

 
       

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

   

 

    

   

        

    

    

 

   

 

               

             

              

         

 

        

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

   

 

Stuart Ingis December 23, 2010 
T 202.344.4613 

F 202.344.8300 Donald S. Clark, Secretary 
singis@venable.com 

Federal Trade Commission
 

Office of the Secretary, Room H-113 (Annex W)
 

600 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
 

Washington, DC 20580
 

Dear Secretary Clark:
 

Please find attached a letter requesting an extension of the deadline for filing comments 

to the Preliminary Federal Trade Commission Staff Report, “Protecting Consumer Privacy in an 

Era of Rapid Change: A Proposed Framework for Businesses and Policymakers.” Please contact 

me at 202.344.4613 with any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Stuart P. Ingis 

Attachment 

cc: Maneessha Mithal 

mailto:singis@venable.com

